
RECOMMENDATIONS 
PASTOR DAN PRESTON | Bethany Baptist Church | Lubbock, TX

“It is an honor and privilege to recommend 
to you the Hendrix family, our missionaries 
to England. They have served at Bethany 
Baptist Church in Lubbock, TX since they 
graduated from Heartland Baptist Bible 
College in 2016. In the last 7 years I have 
watched Bro. Kolin and Mrs. Callie pour 
their souls into our youth department and 
music ministry. Bro. Kolin is solid in his 
doctrine and has a passion for Biblical 
preaching. Mrs. Callie has served in many 
areas of our church and has demonstrated 
not only a willingness to serve but excellent 
ability as well. We are grateful for our time 
with them and we are so excited to see 
what God will do with them on the mission 
field. I am confident that the Hendrix family 
will be a blessing to your church and an 
excellent representation in England.”



RECOMMENDATIONS 

PASTOR AARON DENSON | Arden Road Baptist Church | Amarillo, TX 

“It is a privilege and great joy that I am able to recommend Kolin 
and Callie Hendrix to you as missionaries to England.  I observed 
as they served in different capacities in Bible College and then 
entered the ministry full time and have continued to grow and 
mature in their love and service to the Lord.  They have faithfully 
served at Bethany Baptist Church and greatly helped the ministry 
there.  I am confident that they have been called, surrendered, 
and prepared to see a great work done for the Lord as 
missionaries in England.  It is with full confidence I recommend 
this great couple for your consideration in partnering with them to 
see the people of England brought to Jesus Christ.”

_________________________________________________ 

PASTOR MICHAEL JONES | Oakwood Baptist Church | Anderson, SC 



“It is my pleasure to recommend to you Kolin and Callie 
Hendrix. I have been able to minister with them on several 
occasions throughout the years. As a pastor, I have hosted 
them in my church, been with them at summer camp, and have 
preached in the local church where they serve. They have 
always exhibited an excellent spirit and a willingness to serve 
that has left an impression on me. The Hendrix family has had a 
successful ministry in Lubbock, TX. I have seen first hand the 
fruit of their efforts. They have seen souls saved, Christians 
discipled, and growth in numbers. God has used them and I am 
confident He will continue to use them. Certainly, I am excited 
to see what God is going to do through this family and I would 
encourage you to prayerfully consider partnering with them in 
the field of England.”



